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Subject: Modified Program

Attachments: Web Developer_Cert ACH CON-22.docx
Hi,

Long Beach City College is submitting our Web Developer program to the LARC for approval. This is an existing program
that is being modified as follows:

The title is changing to Front End Web Developer, and we are changing some catalog language.
| have including the narrative with the proposed changes highlighted.
Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks

Gene Carbonaro

Dean, Career & Technical Education
1305 E. Pacific Coast Hwy

Long Beach, CA 90806
gcarbonaro@lbcc.edu
562-938-4624

“Do what’s best for students and everything else takes care of itself”



